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Dear Jefferson Families,  

  

We are back in gear and 2019 is starting off strong. Students are building robots, preparing for fitness testing, 
gearing up for the spring play and more.   

  

As a reminder, when dropping off your child after 8:10, a parent/guardian is required to sign the child in.  This also 
includes if you are picking up your child for an appointment and then returning them to school.   

  

A huge thank you to our MJPFA for continuing to support both Monticello and Jefferson. Our recent SweetArts 
bakery fundraiser brought in $190 for our schools and the fall Box Tops collection drive raised over $1000.  Every 
little bit counts and your support is very much appreciated.  Our MJPFA would love your participation. The next 
meeting is held on January 23rd at 3:30 at Jefferson School.  They will be discussing an upcoming spring dance, 
2019-2020 spirit wear and much more! 

  

Our band was recently accepted to march down Main Street in Disneyland.  They will be heading down south 
April 11 – 13 to show off their skills.  We are very honored and proud of our students and can’t wait for them to 
participate in this event.  We will be fundraising to ensure all of our students can perform.  We are accepting 
donations as well. If you are willing to help fund this cause, please make the check payable to Jefferson School 
and include Disneyland on the memo line.  If you have any questions or suggestions, please contact Ms. Gieseke 
at agieseke@sjcoe.net. 

  

Thank you for your continued support, communication, and taking the time to read the Jefferson newsletter.  Feel 
free to contact me at any time at awooten@sjcoe.net or (209) 835-3053 with any questions, comments, or 
suggestions. 

  

Alyssa Wooten  

Principal 
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MJPFA NEWS 
 

Join us on Saturday 1/19 at 6pm at Stockton Arena for a fun night of family fun and 
HOCKEY!   
Tickets are just $12 each and $3 of every ticket sold comes back to support our schools!  
(See the attached flyer for more details. ) 
 
Our fall Box Tops collection drive raised $1,005! Thanks to everyone who submitted Box 
Tops, and to Monticello’s very own Mrs. Marchini for counting each and every one! 
 

Join us! Our next meeting is Wednesday, January 23 3:30 pm at Jefferson School.   
We will be discussing the upcoming spring dance, 2019-2020 spirit wear and much more! 

 

 

 

~ CAFETERIA NEWS ~ 

OPEN to the public - Food Services Wellness 
Committee will be meeting on Jan 16th at 3:30, 
location TBD 

 

 

Friendly Reminder 
Is your student on an interdistrict transfer from Tracy Unified School 
District?  

The deadline to turn in interdistrict transfer requests to Tracy Unified 
School District for the 2019-2020 school year is January 15, 2019. 
For your convenience, the link below will direct you to Tracy Unified School District’s website:   

https://www.tracy.k12.ca.us/edservices/studentservices/SitePages/DistrictTransferForms.aspx 

 

 

https://www.tracy.k12.ca.us/edservices/studentservices/SitePages/DistrictTransferForms.aspx


Recordatorio Amistoso 
¿Está su estudiante en una transferencia interdistrital del Distrito 
Escolar Unificado de Tracy? 

La fecha límite para entregar las solicitudes de transferencia entre 
distritos al Distrito Escolar Unificado de Tracy para el año escolar 
2019-2020 es el 15 de enero de 2019. 

Para su comodidad, el siguiente enlace lo dirigirá al sitio web del 
Distrito Escolar Unificado de Tracy: 
https://www.tracy.k12.ca.us/edservices/studentservices/SitePages/DistrictTransferForms.aspx 
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